
1

Farwell Jensen, Jane@Waterboards

From: Christopher Keifer - NOAA Federal <christopher.keifer@noaa.gov>
Sent: Thursday, July 06, 2017 12:03 PM
To: Unit, Wr_Hearing@Waterboards
Subject: Marble Mountain Ranch-Cole Hearing
Attachments: Scanned from a Xerox multifunction device.pdf

Attached is our NOI for the Marble Mountain Ranch hearing, which has also been faxed to you. 

--  
Christopher Keifer 
Attorney 
NOAA Office of General Counsel, Southwest Section 
U.S. Dep't of Commerce 
Long Beach, CA 
(562) 980-4076

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message is intended only for the named recipients. It contains information 
that may be confidential, privileged, attorney work product, or otherwise exempt from disclosure under 
applicable law. If you have received this message in error, are not a named recipient, or are not the employee or 
agent responsible for delivering this message to a named recipient, be advised that any review, disclosure, use, 
dissemination, distribution, or reproduction of this message or its contents is strictly prohibited. Please notify us 
immediately that you have received this message in error, and delete the message. 
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